
St. Jude the Apostle – Willington        Sunday 16
th

 Sept 2007 

Parish office open Mon- Fri 9.30am to 12.30pm  phone 4600127 email judesparishoffice@eircom.net    any articles for parish weekly newsletter should be left into office by Wed evening 

or emailed no later than 12.00 noon on Thursday.  

���� 

Recently deceased 

Les Doyle 

Mr. Maher 

Ita Murray 

 

Anniversaries 

James Manzor 

Ann Holland 

John & Elizabeth Coffey 

Sean Golden 

Mya Lester 

Margaret Carthy 

Julia Dunne 

Margaret Brickley 

Desmond, James and Margaret 

Brannigan 

Una Miller 

 

 

May they Rest In Peace 

 

 

House to house: € 1585 

Share €1120 

 

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS 

Copies of the new rota are available 

in the sacristy for anyone who does 

not have access to email. 

 

 

ST JUDES BADMINTON CLUB 

 

Would be pleased to hear from 

players of grade 3, 4 and 5 standards 

who might be willing to participate 

on a league team.  Email details for a 

prompt reply to 

judesbadminton@eircom.net or visit 

website www.judesbadminton.com.  

CHILDREN IN HOSPITAL IRELAND 

 

Children in Hospital in Ireland is again 

urgently appealing for volunteers for our 

PLAYWELL Hospital Service.  

Volunteers are needed to organise play 

activities for sick children in Dublin 

Hospitals – Our Lady’s Children’s 

Hospital, Crumlin, The Children’s 

Hospital, Temple Street, National 

Children’s Hospital, Tallaght, A & E 

Hospital, Beaumont Hospital and the 

National Rehabilitation Hospital, Dun 

Laoghaire.  Volunteers should be over 18 

years of age, enthusiastic, caring and 

reliable and have 2 / 3 hours once a week, 

either morning, afternoon or evening 

(Monday to Friday) to spare. 

 

Full details on Notice Board in Church 

Porch or contact: 

Claire Connaughton 

Volunteer Service Manager 

Children in Hospital Ireland 

Coleraine House 

Coleraine Street 

Dublin 7. 

Locall: 1890 252 682 

 

 

ADORATION 

 

All day Friday Adoration will take 

place from 10:45 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

each Friday with Benediction and 

reflection on the First Friday of the 

month at 4:00 p.m.  If you can 

commit to a short time on a Friday to 

pray before the Blessed Sacrament 

please leave your name on the list in 

the Church Porch. 

 

 

 

Pilates courses will return for their 

5
th

 successful year.  Classes take place 

every Monday, Wednesday and 

Thursday in St. Jude’s Parish Centre.  

Six week course €70.00.  Call Keri on 

087 4169739.  Email 

kerigaffney@eircom.net  Web: 

www.kerigaffney.com  

 

Monday 7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

Pilates level 3 (starts 17
th

 Sept) 

 

Monday 8:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

Pilates Level – Small equipment. 

Wednesday 7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m...  

Special Backs Class/Complete 

Beginner 

Wednesday 8:00 p.m-9:00 p.m. 

Pilates Level 2 (starts 19
th

 Sept) 

Thursday 8:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

Pilates Level Complete Beginner 

 

PAINTING 

CLASSES 

 

New term starts on 

Wednesday 19
th

 

September at 2:00 p.m. in Parish 

Centre.  For more information 

contact Maureen.  Ph: 490 2899 

 

THE SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT 

de PAUL ANNUAL CLOTHING 

APPEAL 

Empty bags will be distributed at all 

Masses this weekend.  These bags will 

be collected after all the Morning 

Masses next weekend.  Please note 

this is only a clothing appeal.  All 

other items should be brought to any 

of the local charity shops. 

 

CROSS CARE 

The Second Collection this weekend 

is for Cross Care.   It will replace the 

usual share collection. 

 

ST. JOSEPH’S YOUNG PRIEST 

SOCIETY 

The monthly meeting of the parish of 

branch of St. Joseph’s takes place on 

Thursday next 20
th

 September (third 

Thursday of the month) after 10:00 

a.m. Mass in the Pastoral Centre.  

Following this brief meeting we will 

return to the church and pray silently 

at Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament until 11:30 a.m.  Please 

come and pray for vocations to the 

priesthood and religious life. 

 

Taize Mass 
The Next Taize Mass will take place 

on Sunday 30
th

 September at 7.30 pm  

Celebrant Fr. Michael O’Grady 

All are welcome  

Please use Rossmore 

entrance  

 

 

The Taize Group are 

looking for new 

members especially 

singers if you are interested 

please come along to Room 3 Parish 

Centre on the 20
th

 or 27
th

 September 

at 8.pm  

 

The Local Conference of the Society 

of St. Vincent de Paul acknowledge 

with thanks the sum of €1585 

collected here last weekend  


